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Dear Parent / Carer 

We have received a number of enquiries about the progress with works at Greenacres and are 

keen to share with you updates as best we can.  

We continue to work with the various teams at the DfE to secure temporary accommodation for 

the start of the new term, alongside completing works on our Greenacres site. As you know safety 

is our priority for all of our children and staff, which is why we continue to seek specialist advice 

on these matters. 

We are due to have a meeting on Thursday to finalise plans for the return and will be looking to 

share further information with you on Friday, but at this stage it is possible that temporary 

accommodation will need to be in place for the start of term. 

Thank you very much for your patience. We do appreciate the frustration that this situation is 

causing and can assure you that we want to be able to address all of your questions and finalise all 

plans as quickly as we can for our children to return. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Findlay-Cobb 
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